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PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Lubbock County is sponsoring the development of a Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Action Plan.
As part of the process of developing a FEMA-approved Hazard Mitigation Plan, the public is invited and encouraged to provide input.  
In order to have an open discussion on ways to make the area more disaster-resistant, Lubbock County is hosting a public meeting and encouraging members of the public, businesses, and non-profit groups to attend.  
Also, a public survey is available at http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/7GN2BSN.

			DATE:                 Wednesday, August 1, 2012
			
TIME: 	     5:30 PM

LOCATION: 	     Lubbock County Annex
		     1st Floor
916 Main Street
Lubbock, TX 79401



If you have any questions please contact:
Heather Ferrara
by phone (205) 586-6616 or email heather@h2opartnersusa.com
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